Pioneer Chapter Riders Club Meeting Minutes for Sunday - 12Jul2020

NOTE: Sign up for the PCRC Rally 26-30Aug2020 at ehridersclub.com
The cutoff date for ordering Rally T-shirts is July 31st.

Gary Thomforde - Director - Called the meeting to order.

Membership Report - Chuck Barsness - If you join or renew your membership we have a PCRC 20 Year Pin and a
Pioneer Chapter Riders Club - Est 2000 cap for you!

Treasurer’s Report - Doug Bruns - Our accounts are in good shape. Your $25 - 2020 dues can be paid any time now!
You can go online to join or renew your membership at ehridersclub.com and use PayPal to pay your dues. Or, you
can make a check out to Pioneer Chapter Riders Club and send your dues check to Doug Bruns, PCRC Treasurer,
19219 Estate Ave, Farmington MN 55024.

Updates:

This is the last planning meeting before the 21st Annual PCRC Rally scheduled for 26-30Aug2020. You can go online
to register at ehridersclub.com click on “Rally” or print off the registration form and send it to Chuck Barsness - ad-
dress on the Rally Brochure attached. Rally rates are the same as last year. The Rally will be based at the Country
Lodge Inn - 525 Main Ave N - Harmony MN 55939. Rooms have been blocked and they are now taking reservations.
You can contact Nancy at 507-886-2515 after 3pm any day to make your reservation, be sure to mention Pioneer
Chapter Riders Club Motorcycle Rally. The rate for Wed & Thur per night is $89.99 + Tax and the rate for Fri & Sat
per night is $99.99 + Tax. If you are not planning on attending the Rally but want to order a Rally T-Shirt go online, fill
out your information and go down and order an “Extra Rally T-Shirts - $25 each”. Be sure to specify the size wanted.
I’'m looking forward to seeing you at the Rally!

- Jim Rendahl is again planning the routes for our rides on Thursday, Friday, and Saturday.

- We are planning on having the two meals PCRC is providing on Thursday and Saturday evenings catered.

- All other meals are on your own.

- Be sure to bring a Face Mask in case we need to wear them!

- Go online and register or mail in your registration.

- Call and make your reservation at the Country Lodge Inn info above.

We have finalized our plans for this year’s trip to Sturgis which is the 80th Annual Rally. We currently have 4 people
going as Jonny Pettersson and the other Swedes flights have been cancelled. We will be at Recreational Springs
Resort - 11201 US Hwy 14A - Lead SD 57754 - 605-584-1228 arriving Saturday August 8th and departing Friday
morning August 14th. Our plans are to meet at Tim Breidenbach’s home in Redwood Falls Friday Aug 7th at 9 AM
and head to Pierre SD staying at the Super 8 - 605-224-1617 - where we have rooms reserved. Leaving Pierre Sat
Aug 8th heading to our base location at Recreational Springs Resort. We plan to depart our base location for home
Friday morning Aug 14th.

- On Tuesday John Strandell has volunteered to host a lunch get-together at his Cabin off Nemo Road again
this year. We will be meeting at the Sturgis Indian Dealer at 10:30 Tuesday to ride to John’s Cabin. After lunch at
John’s we will be going to The Casino Bar in Central City for our Annual EH get-together. If you are interested in
joining us at John’s for lunch please let me know. I'm looking forward to another great year at Sturgis.

We currently have 10 Super Xs at the Shed - 2 being worked on. If you are in need of something let us know.

Next Meeting - The next meeting will be held at the August PCRC Rally. It will be held one of the evenings at the
Country Lodge Inn - 525 Main Ave N - Harmony MN 55939. Day and time to be determined at the Rally.

Chuck Barsness - PCRC Secretary - 612-865-1758 - x_twin@hotmail.com
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